

[Redacted]

Storm Update

Page 1

b6 -1

b7C -1

From: [Redacted]
To: [Redacted]
Date: Fri, Sep 27, 2002 1:44 PM
Subject: Storm Update

b6 -1

b7C -1

Hello to all,

A quick note to advise that the storm plan has been put on hold due to a change in the storm track. We were back out at Delta this morning (Friday) at the request of a St. Louis agent who has recently gotten some excellent results. It was the only ongoing interview as the JTF is being put back together and all other interviews were backed up until tomorrow (Saturday).

While at Delta this morning, I had a call to return to the CP immediately. FBIHQ (SSA [Redacted] etc) had issues regarding surprise, surprise STU conversation for about 30 minutes and I'm sure that there will be more to follow. At present, we have been requested to return to the Bng tonight at 9:00 p.m. for more fun and games.

b6 -1,4

b7C -1,5

All the best,

[Redacted]

b6 -1

b7C -1

ALL INFORMATION CONTAINED
HEREIN IS UNCLASSIFIED
DATE 02-02-2006 BY 65179CMK/PLD/JAC R6-CV-4151

DETAINEES-1198

1201